
Welcome to OA90’s Upcoming Events fliers.  Did you know that we started 
recording our qualifiers from workshops starting in February 2025? You can 
hear these recordings on a special YouTube channel by going to the following 
website: https://www.youtube.com/@OA90VIG 

The recordings are typically 15-20 minutes each, great for a short burst of 
program inspiration.  Try it! 

You can subscribe to the channel if you wish. 

This notice will remain posted here for convenience. 

https://www.youtube.com/@OA90VIG

